CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04553-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:01 AM

To: ‘Bob Cowgill'

Subject: RE: FP&L rate increase request Re: Docket number 160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Cowgill,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Bob Cowgill [mailto:rcowgill@cfl.rr.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 8:04 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FP&L rate increase request Re: Docket number 160021-E1

If the (admitted) facts concerning this request (FP&L's projected $1.6B profit for 2017, and that over $960M of the
increase will simply be increased profits, with NO improvement in service, or any other possible benefit to the customer)
are not enough for you to deny this request, | can find little else that might persuade you.

With the ever warmer summers here in Florida, the need for increased use of air conditioners alone will cause this to be
an unthinkable burden on those least able to afford it.

As a retired person living on a fixed income, the impact will be VERY painful!

PLEASE do not simply rubber stamp new higher electric bills for me!

Robert Cowgill

2630 Frontier Drive

Titusville, Florida 32796

Sent from my iPad


FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 13, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04553-16




